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Kathy Mignerey presented Dylan Januszewski with a 2016 Sunrise Rotary $1,000 
Scholarship at the Career Academy Awards ceremony on April 17. Dylan is in the 
Flagler Hospital of Medical and Health Careers at Pedro Menendez High School, and 
plans to attend the University of Massachusetts as a Pre-Med major. His plan is to 
become a cardiothoracic surgeon. During his internship at Flagler Hospital, he observed 
two open heart surgeries. Kathy says: “Dylan is a highly motivated young man and we 
can’t wait to see what he accomplishes.” Congratulations, Dylan! 

MEETING AGENDA: 

INVOCATION: Reverend Jim 
Bullock 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• R&R Service Applications 
• Million Dollar Dinner recap 
• Paul Harris Fellow awards 
• Board Meeting scheduled 

for May 17th 

OUR PRESENTATION: 

Kelly Altosino-Sastre -  D6970 
Rotaract Chair 

 

NEXT WEEK: Auxi Coronel to 
present on her year as a RYE 
student 
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Member Birthdays Birthday Age 
 

Member Anniversaries Start Date Years 
Litzinger, Mark (MARK) 04 May 49 

 
Litzinger, Mark (MARK) 5/1/1999 18 

Runk, Chris (CHRIS) 06 May 64 
 

Coates, Tom (TOM) 5/1/1996 21 
Johnson, Doug (DOUG) 10 May 48 

 
Hanvey, David (DAVE) 5/18/2016 1 

Bullock, James R. Jr. (JIM) 23 May 75 
 

Graham, Martha (MARTHA) 5/22/2008 9 

    
Bozard, Letti (LETTI) 5/25/2011 6 

    
Batchelder, Drake (DRAKE) 5/29/2013 4 

 

 

St. Augustine Sunrise Rotary – Doing Good In The World 
This year, our club gave $2,000 to the Escuela de Educacion Especial de San Miguel de Allende, Mexico.  This is a private 
School for the Deaf in San Miguel de Allende started by one of the Rotary Clubs in that town.  This is the third year we have 
supported this school.  In year one, we obtained a District 6970 grant and with our funds were able to purchase a variety of 
equipment to teach vocational skills to the teenage students valued at $8,000.  Last year, we gave them $2,000 to purchase 
laptops for the older students to learn academic skills.  This year, we gave them $2,000 to purchase tablets for the elementary 
students to learn academic skills.  To learn more about the school, go to http://www.eeesma.com/. 

Great article in the May 2 edition of the Record on 
Honorary Rotarian Jack Ratkovic. As many of you 
know, Jack suffered a stroke in August 2015. But you 
also know that Jack is a strong-willed and determined 
man. Jack vowed that he would return to swimming, 
and this year won three gold medals at the Florida 
Senior Games. In June, he will compete in the 
National Senior Games in Birmingham, AL. 

To read the article, pick up the paper or go to 
http://staugustine.com/news/2017-05-02/one-us-jack-
ratkovic-won-t-let-stroke-hinder-him . 

Congratulations, Jack! You are an inspiration to us all. 

http://www.eeesma.com/
http://staugustine.com/news/2017-05-02/one-us-jack-ratkovic-won-t-let-stroke-hinder-him
http://staugustine.com/news/2017-05-02/one-us-jack-ratkovic-won-t-let-stroke-hinder-him

	THIS WEEK IN SUNRISE ROTARY
	SERVICE ABOVE SELF

